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Beach ban for dogs and horses remains 

 

Alderney’s General Services Committee has ruled that the ban on dogs and horses on most 
of the island’s beaches should remain in place despite the absence of tourists during 
lockdown. 

Members considered the current rules prohibiting dogs on beaches between June 1 and 
September 15 but decided there should be no change in the short term. 
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